# **AAPI NEXUS JOURNAL:**

# POLICY, PRACTICE, AND COMMUNITY 2003-2017 CUMULATIVE ARTICLE INDEX

Published by UCLA's Asian American Studies Center Press, *AAPI Nexus* is a national journal focusing on policies, practices, and community research to benefit the nation's burgeoning Asian American and Pacific Islander communities. *AAPI Nexus Journal* draws from professional schools and applied social science scholars as well as practitioners and public policy advocates with the goal of reinvigorating Asian American Studies' mission of serving communities and generating practical research.

# COMPILER'S NOTE:

This article index categorizes articles by policy topic areas and past Nexus volume/issue themes. The index includes all issues of *AAPI Nexus* published in the traditional print format from Summer/Fall 2003 to Fall 2017 (Volumes 1-15). Future issues of *AAPI Nexus* will move toward online publication and an open-access model, in order to promote wider access.

The complete list of policy/topic areas can be found in the Table of Contents. Within each policy/topic area, are relevant articles organized in the order of their appearance in *AAPI Nexus* (from the earliest year to most recent year). Each entry includes author name(s) and the volume, issue, and page number of *AAPI Nexus* where each article can be found.

Articles can be found and downloaded at the link below: <u>http://uclajournals.org/loi/appc</u>

# **EDITORIAL STAFF (CURRENT)**

# **SENIOR EDITOR**

Paul M. Ong Professor, Urban Planning & Asian American Studies

# **MANAGING EDITOR**

Melany Dela Cruz-Viesca

# **ASSISTANT MANAGING EDITOR**

Alycia Cheng

# **PUBLICATIONS COORDINATOR**

Mary Uyematsu Kao

# COPYEDITOR

Christine Dunn

# INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Tam Nguyen

UCLA Asian American Studies Center Press is the only university-based press committed to publishing scholarship entirely on Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders. The Press currently has 200 titles in stock, including Amerasia Journal, AAPI Nexus, almanacs, bibliographies, directories, and bestselling collections, anthologies, public policy research reports, and memoirs. AASC has published scholarship and research on South Asians, Hawaiians, Samoans, Hmong, Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Filipino, Vietnamese, and people of mixed Asian heritage descent. Besides timely coverage of historical and current topics, the Press is committed to publishing in a variety of areas, including race relations, war and peace movements, religion, activist politics, gender and sexuality, public policy, health, education, community history and settlement, literature and the arts, and Latin American and transcultural societies. Now in its fourth decade of training, research, and publishing, AASC is moving into podcasts and web technology production, and has products available for purchase through various online outlets.

The Press also co-publishes and helps to distribute books by other research and community institutions nationwide, including the Smithsonian, Asian Pacific American Legal Center, Leadership Education for Asian Pacifics, Inc., the Museum of Tolerance, the Okinawan Club of America, the Japanese American National Museum, and the Chinese Historical Society of Southern California.

# TABLE OF CONTENTS

Aging	1
Asians in U.S. Cities and Neighborhoods	1
Asian Americans and U.SAsia Relations	2
Asian American Studies and the Movement	2
Community Based Organizations	2
Community Development	3
Comparative Ethnic and Race Relations	4
Culture, Arts, and Media	7
Data/Data Disaggregation	7
Education	8
Environmentalism	9
Ethnic and Racial Identity	
Gender and Women Studies	11
Hawai'i and the Pacific	11
Health	
Housing	
Immigrants, Refugees, and Migration	
Labor, Business, and Economy	
Legal, Political, and Civil Rights Issues	
Mental Health	20
Model Minority	20
Sexual Politics and Identities	21
Welfare	21
Youth	21

# AAPI NEXUS ARTICLE INDEX

(2003 – 2017)

# AGING

volume : issue (page)

# Grace Yoo 1:1 (85)

The Fight to Save Welfare for Low-Income Older Asian Immigrants: The Role of National Asian American Organizations

#### Herb Shon and Ailee Moon 6:2 (1)

A Model for Developing and Implementing a Theory-Driven, Culture-Specific Outreach and Education Program for Korean American Caregivers of People with Alzheimer's Disease

Jong Won Min, Siyon Rhee, Phu Phan, Jessica Rhee and Thanh Tran 6:2 (17) Health of Older Asian Americans in California: Findings from the California Health Interview Survey

Poorni Otilingam and Margaret Gatz 6:2 (45)

Perceptions of Dementia among Asian Indian Americans

Sela Panapasa, Voon Chin Phua and James McNally 6:2 (67) Economic Hardship among Elderly Pacific Islanders

# ASIANS IN U.S. CITIES AND NEIGHBORHOODS

volume : issue (page)

# Dean Toji and Karen Umemoto 1:1 (21)

The Paradox of Dispersal: Ethnic Continuity & Community Development Among Japanese Americans in Little Tokyo Douglas Miller and Douglas Houston 1:1 (67)

Distressed Asian American Neighborhoods

James Dien Bui, Shirley Suet-ling Tang and Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2.2 (10)

The Local/Global Politics of Boston's Viet-Vote

# Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

# Janelle Wong 2:2 (49)

Getting Out the Vote among Asian Americans in Los Angeles County: The Effects of Phone Canvassing

Glenn Magpantay 2:2 (87) Ensuring Asian American Access to Democracy in New York City

Julia Liou and Sherry Hirota 3:2 (1) From Pedestrian Safety to Environmental Justice: The Evolution of a Chinatown Community Campaign

Lisa Sun-Hee Park and David Naguib Pellow 3:2 (45) Making the Invisible Visible: Asian American/Pacific Islander Workers in Silicon Valley

Chi-kan Richard Hung 3:2 (67) Asian American Nonprofit Organizations in U.S. Metropolitan Areas

Ninez Ponce and Melissa Gatchell 4:1 (61)

Singhs, Watanabes, Parks and Nguyens: A Comparison of Surname-list Samples to Probability Samples Using the California Health Interview Survey, 2001

Laurent Tao, Jini Han and Ami Shah 4:1 (81)

# Measuring State-Level Asian American and Pacific Islander Health Disparities: The Case of Illinois

Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95)

# Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

## Clara Chu and Todd Honma 5:1 (33)

Libraries as Contested Community and Cultural Space: The Bruggemeyer Memorial Library of Monterey Park, California

#### John Rosa 5:1 (59)

Small Numbers/Big City: Innovative Presentations of Pacific Islander Art and Culture in Phoenix, Arizona

# Linda Trinh Võ 5:2 (1)

"Whose School District is This?": Vietnamese Americans and Coalitional Politics in Orange County, California

Jong Won Min, Siyon Rhee, Phu Phan, Jessica Rhee and Thanh Tran 6:2 (17) Health of Older Asian Americans in California: Findings from the California Health Interview Survey

# Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83)

Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

L. Ling-chi Wang 7:2 (1)

"Not in Your Backyard!": A Community Struggle for the Rights of Immigrant Adult Education in San Francisco's Chinatown

# Shirley Hune and Jeomja Yeo 8:1 (1)

How Do Pacific Islanders Fare in U.S. Education? : A Look Inside Washington State Public Schools with a Focus on Samoans

Howard Shih 9:1&2 (101) Working but Poor in New York City

# Howard Shih and

Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 10:2 (1) A Tale of Two Global Cities: The State of Asian Americans in Los Angeles and New York

# Susan Nakaoka 10:2 (23)

Cultivating a Cultural Home Space: The Case of Little Tokyo's Budokan of Los Angeles Project

# Lena Sze 10:2 (37)

This Is Part of Our History: Preserving Garment Manufacturing and a Sense of Home in Manhattan's Chinatown

#### C. N. Le 10:2 (55)

New Dimensions of Self-Employment among Asian Americans in Los Angeles and New York

#### Ariella Rotramel 10:2 (77)

We Make the Spring Rolls, They Make Their Own Rules: Filipina Domestic Workers' Fight for Labor Rights in New York City and Los Angeles

Benji Chang and Juhyung Harold Lee 10:2 (99)

Community-based? Asian American Students, Parents, and Teachers in the Shifting Chinatowns of New York and Los Angeles

#### Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

Tina Duyen Tran, Jacqueline Tran, My Tong, Lisa Fu, Peggy Reynolds, Vinh Luu and Thu Quach 11:1&2 (111) Engaging Vietnamese American Communities in California in Environmental Health and Awareness

Sora Park Tanjasiri, Lois Takahashi and Lola Sablan-Santos 13:1&2 (14) Financial Distress among Pacific Islanders in Southern California

R. Varisa Patraporn, Linda Diem Tran and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (122) Risks and Rewards in Wealth Building: Asian American Homeownership and Foreclosure Pre and Post Housing Boom in East San Gabriel Valley, California

#### Jacob S. Rugh 13:1&2 (149)

Painting the Whole Picture: Foreclosure Rates among Asian American Ethnic Groups in Orlando, Florida, and Phoenix, Arizona

#### Michela Zonta 13:1&2 (178)

Are U.S.-Chartered Chinese and Korean Banks Resilient in the Face of New Challenges? Evidence from Los Angeles and New York

#### C. Aujean Lee 13:1&2 (206)

Loss in Translation: Housing Counseling Agency Segmentation in the Twin Cities

# Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276) Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

# Michelle G. Magalong and

Dawn Bohulano Mabalon 14:2 (105) Cultural Preservation Policy and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Reimagining Historic Preservation in Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

# ASIAN AMERICANS AND U.S.-ASIA RELATIONS

volume : issue (page)

# Wei Li and Wan Yu 10:1 (1) Between China and the United States Contemporary Policies and Flows of Highly Skilled Migrants

Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276)

Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

# ASIAN AMERICAN STUDIES AND THE MOVEMENT

volume : issue (page)

# Grace Yoo 1:1 (85)

The Fight to Save Welfare for Low-Income Older Asian Immigrants: The Role of National Asian American Organizations

## Ninez Ponce 9:1&2 (159)

What a Difference a Data Set and Advocacy Make for AAPI Health

## Michelle G. Magalong and Dawn Bohulano Mabalon 14:2 (105) Cultural Preservation Policy and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Reimagining Historic Preservation in Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

#### Linda Trinh Võ 14:2 (117)

Reflections on the Formation and Future of Asian American Studies

Rob Ho and Christopher Lee 15:1&2 (1) Do We Need America?: Canadian Studies as Emancipatory Project

# COMMUNITY BASED ORGANIZATIONS

volume : issue (page)

James Dien Bui, Shirley Suet-ling Tang and Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2:2 (10) **The Local/Global Politics of Boston's Viet-Vote** 

#### Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

#### Julia Liou and Sherry Hirota 3:2 (1)

From Pedestrian Safety to Environmental Justice: The Evolution of a Chinatown Community Campaign

# Chi-kan Richard Hung 3:2 (67)

Asian American Nonprofit Organizations in U.S. Metropolitan Areas

#### Nga-Wing Anjela Wong 9:1&2 (134)

Broadening Support for Asian American and Pacific Islander Immigrant Families: The Role and Impact of Community-based Organizations in Family-Community-School Partnerships

#### Erwin de Leon 10:1 (41)

Community-Based Asian American and Pacific Islander Organizations and Immigrant Integration

# Sudarat Musikawong and

Chanchanit Martorell 10:1 (59)

The Importance of Ethnic Competency: Labor Trafficking, Thai Migrations, and the Thai Community Development Center Mary Frances Oneha, Ho'oipo DeCambra, Liss leong, Hui Song, Thu Quach, Rosy Chang-Weir, Ninez Ponce, Rachelle Enos, Shao-Chee Sim and Marjorie Kagawa-Singer 12:1&2 (1) **Creating Community Criteria for Research Participation at Community Health Centers** 

Vivian Li, Rosy Chang Weir, Thu Quach, Suzanne Gillespie, Mary Ann McBurnie, Ady Oster, Reesa Laws, Kari Alperovitz-Bichell, Erin O'Brien Kaleba and Christine Nelson 12:1&2 (21) Building a Community Health Center Data Warehouse to Promote Patient-Centered Research in the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Population

Mary Frances Oneha, Robert Hirokawa and Cristina Vocalan 12:1&2 (121) Hawai'i Patient-Centered Health Care Home Project: A Collaborative Partnership between Four Hawai'i Federally Qualified Health Centers, AlohaCare, and the Hawai'i Primary Care Association

Isha Weerasinghe, Nicole Bannister, Vivian Huang, Chari Cohen, Jeffrey Caballero and Su Wang 12:1&2 (140)

The Role of the Patient-Centered Medical Home in Addressing Hepatitis B Perinatal Transmission: Charles B. Wang Community Health Center's Hep B Moms Program

Sherry Shao Fen Huang and Loretta Young Au 12:1&2 (161)

Setting Up a Medical Home for Chinese Immigrant Families with Children with Special Health Care Needs: A Step-Wise Approach

# **COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT**

volume : issue (page)

Kil Huh and Lisa Hasegawa 1:1 (1) An Agenda for AAPI Community Economic Development Dean Toji and Karen Umemoto 1:1 (21) The Paradox of Dispersal: Ethnic Continuity & Community Development Among Japanese Americans in Little Tokyo

Melany dela Cruz and Loh-Sze Leung 1:1 (47)

Opportunities for Community - University Partnerships: Implementing a Service-Learning Research Model in Asian American Studies

Douglas Miller and Douglas Houston 1:1 (67)

Distressed Asian American Neighborhoods

#### Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

James Dien Bui, Shirley Suet-ling Tang and Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2:2 (10) **The Local/Global Politics of Boston's Viet-Vote** 

Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

Julia Liou and Sherry Hirota 3:2 (1) From Pedestrian Safety to Environmental Justice: The Evolution of a Chinatown Community Campaign

Chi-kan Richard Hung 3:2 (67) Asian American Nonprofit Organizations in U.S. Metropolitan Areas

James Diego Vigil, Tomson Nguyen and Jesse Cheng 4:2 (1)

Asian Americans on the Streets: Strategies for Prevention and Intervention

Clara Chu and Todd Honma 5:1 (33)

Libraries as Contested Community and Cultural Space: The Bruggemeyer Memorial Library of Monterey Park, California

# Linda Trinh Võ 5:2 (1)

"Whose School District is This?": Vietnamese Americans and Coalitional Politics in Orange County, California Lois Takahashi and Michelle Magalong 5:2 (99)

Building Community Capacity for Rapid Response to State Health Crises: Learning from HIV/AIDS among Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPIs)

#### L. Ling-chi Wang 7:2 (1)

"Not in Your Backyard!": A Community Struggle for the Rights of Immigrant Adult Education in San Francisco's Chinatown

Julie J. Park and Mitchell J. Chang 7:2 (107)

Asian American and Pacific Islanders Serving Institutions: The Motivations and Challenges behind Seeking a Federal Designation

# Tarry Hum 9:1&2 (78)

The Changing Landscape of Asian Entrepreneurship, Minority Banks, and Community Development

Sudarat Musikawong and

Chanchanit Martorell 10:1 (59) The Importance of Ethnic Competency: Labor Trafficking, Thai Migrations, and the Thai Community Development Center

# Lena Sze 10:2 (37)

This Is Part of Our History: Preserving Garment Manufacturing and a Sense of Home in Manhattan's Chinatown

Benji Chang and Juhyung Harold Lee 10:2 (99)

Community-based? Asian American Students, Parents, and Teachers in the Shifting Chinatowns of New York and Los Angeles

# Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

Tina Duyen Tran, Jacqueline Tran, My Tong, Lisa Fu, Peggy Reynolds, Vinh Luu and Thu Quach 11:1&2 (111)

Engaging Vietnamese American Communities in California in Environmental Health and Awareness

# Alek Sripipatana and

Quyen Ngo-Metzger 12:1&2 (44) Clinical Quality Indicators of Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and

Other Pacific Islander Patients Seen at Health Resources and Services Administration-Supported Community Health Centers

#### Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276)

Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

# COMPARATIVE ETHNIC AND RACE RELATIONS

volume : issue (page)

# James Diego Vigil, Tomson Nguyen and Jesse Cheng 4:2 (1)

Asian Americans on the Streets: Strategies for Prevention and Intervention

# Anh-Luu Huynh-Hohnbaum 4:2 (45) The Role of the Family in Asian American Juvenile Delinquency

#### Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95)

Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

# Deborah Woo 4:2 (111)

Thelassemia and Asian Americans: Living and Coping with Uncertainty

# ShiPu Wang 5:1 (12)

The Challenges of Displaying "Asian American": Curatorial Perspectives and Critical Approaches

# Lewis Kawahara 5:1 (79) It's Alive! Sounds for the Vault

Chong-suk Han and Edward Echtle 5:2 (33)

From Merging Histories to Emerging Identities: An "Asian" Museum as a Site of Pan-ethnic Identity Promotion

## Evelyn Blumenberg, Lily Song and Paul Ong 5:2 (55)

Surveying Southeast Asian Welfare Participants: Examples, Challenges, and Future Directions

Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Grace Yoo and Catherine Vu 5:2 (77) Welfare Reform and the Delivery of Welfare-to-Work Programs to AAPIs: What Works?

Lois Takahashi and Michelle Magalong 5:2 (99)

Building Community Capacity for Rapid Response to State Health Crises: Learning from HIV/AIDS among Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPIs)

Paul Ong, Melany Dela Cruz-Viesca and Don Nakanishi 6:1 (1)

Awakening the New "Sleeping Giant"?: Asian American Political Engagement

# Jeanne Shimatsu, Eric Wat and Camillia Lui 6:1 (43)

Sex and Alcohol on the College Campus: An Assessment of HIV-Risk Behaviors among AAPI College Students

Jong Won Min, Siyon Rhee, Phu Phan, Jessica Rhee and Thanh Tran 6:2 (17) Health of Older Asian Americans in California: Findings from the California Health Interview Survey

# Valerie Ooka Pang 7:1 (55)

The Beliefs of Successful Asian American Pacific Islander Teachers: How Culture Is Embedded In Their Teaching

# Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83) Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

# Jean Ryoo 7:1 (105)

Learning from the Alternative Asian American Press: A Close Look at Asian Americans & Pacific Islanders in Education through Gidra Richard L. Wagoner and Anthony S. Lin 7:2 (33)

Retention and Matriculation Obstacles and Opportunities for Southeast Asian Community College Transfer Students

#### Jillian Liesemeyer 7:2 (59)

"Greasy Grinds" and "Quasi-Robots": Rhetoric of Exclusions against Jewish and Asian American Students in American Universities

# Oiyan A. Poon 7:2 (83)

AAPIs in the College Access Debate: A Case of Generational and Communication Gaps in the AAPI Education Agenda

# Julie J. Park and Mitchell J. Chang 7:2 (107)

Asian American and Pacific Islanders Serving Institutions: The Motivations and Challenges behind Seeking a Federal Designation

# Yingyi Ma 8:1 (43)

Model Minority, Model for Whom? An Investigation of Asian American Students in Science/Engineering

Marguerite Ro and Wendy Ho 8:2 (1) Aligning Policy to the Mental Health Needs of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

# Frederick Leong and

Zornitsa Kalibatseva 8:2 (21) Comparative Effectiveness Research on Asian American Mental Health: Review and Recommendations

# Phillip Akutsu, Garyn Tsuru and Joyce Chu 8:2 (39)

Pre-Intake Attrition or Non-Attendance of Intake Appointments at an Ethnic-Specific Mental Health Program for Asian American Children and Adolescents

# Paul Ong and Albert Lee 8:2 (87)

Asian Americans and Redistricting: Empowering Through Electoral Boundaries

# Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (1) Asian American, Native Hawaiian,

Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Data and Policy Needs in Civil Rights

# Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

S. Karthick Ramakrishnan, Jane Junn, Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (11) Bringing Asian American Voices to Policy Debates: Findings from the 2008 National Asian American Survey

Sangay Mishra 9:1&2 (21)

Rights at Risk: South Asians in the Post-9/11 United States

#### Kohei Ishihara 9:1&2 (29)

An Agenda for Policy Change: Participatory Research and Data Collection by Southeast Asian Youth

#### Paul Ong 9:1&2 (53)

Challenges in Analyzing and Tracking Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Conditions

#### Marlene Kim 9:1&2 (58)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Employment Issues in the United States

Diem Linda Tran and OiYan Poon 9:1&2 (70)

The State of Asian American Businesses

# Tarry Hum 9:1&2 (78)

The Changing Landscape of Asian Entrepreneurship, Minority Banks, and Community Development

# Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 9:1&2 (91)

Disaggregation Matters: Asian Americans and Wealth Data

# Shirley Hune 9:1&2 (115)

Educational Data, Research Methods, Policies, and Practices that Matter for AAPIs

# Julie Park 9:1&2 (119)

Asian American College Students over the Decades: Insights from Studying Asian American First-Year Students from 1971 to 2005 Using Survey Research Data

#### Dina Maramba 9:1&2 (127)

The Importance of Critically Disaggregating Data: The Case of Southeast Asian American College Students

#### Nga-Wing Anjela Wong 9:1&2 (134)

Broadening Support for Asian American and Pacific Islander Immigrant Families: The Role and Impact of Community-based Organizations in Family-Community-School Partnerships

# Robert Teranishi 9:1&2 (151)

Asian American and Native American Pacific Islander-Serving Institutions: Areas of Growth, Innovation, and Collaboration

#### Ninez Ponce 9:1&2 (159)

What a Difference a Data Set and Advocacy Make for AAPI Health

Beverly Gor and Lovell Jones 9:1&2 (176)

Collection of Local Asian American Health Data Closes Health Disparity Gaps

# Shao-Chee Sim 9:1&2 (184)

Childhood Obesity in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities: Critical Data Needs and Research Priorities

# Winston Tseng, Priscilla Huang and Won Kim Coo 9:1&2 (193)

Strategic Data and Research Opportunities on Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Health through the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act

# 9:1&2 (257)

Activities of The White House Initiative on Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (2009-2011)

# Jane Yamashiro 10:1 (21)

Ethnic Return Migration Policies and Asian American Labor in Japan and Korea

# Erwin de Leon 10:1 (41)

Community-Based Asian American and Pacific Islander Organizations and Immigrant Integration

#### Tracy Lachica Buenavista 10:1 (101)

Citizenship at a Cost: Undocumented Asian Youth Perceptions and the Militarization of Immigration

#### Howard Shih and

Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 10:2 (1)

A Tale of Two Global Cities: The State of Asian Americans in Los Angeles and New York

#### C. N. Le 10:2 (55)

New Dimensions of Self-Employment among Asian Americans in Los Angeles and New York

Benji Chang and Juhyung Harold Lee 10:2 (99)

Community-based? Asian American Students, Parents, and Teachers in the Shifting Chinatowns of New York and Los Angeles

Robert Chao Romero and Kevin Escudero 10:2 (119) **"Asian Latinos" and the U.S. Census** 

Matthew Lee and Jennifer Chung 11:1&2 (1)

Centering Student Voices: A Mixed-Method Study of Strengths and Challenges for Asian American Studies

Paul Ong, Loan Le and Paula Daniels 11:1&2 (91)

Ethnic Variation in Environmental Attitudes and Opinion among Asian American Voters

Roger Kim and Martha Matsuoka 11:1&2 (139)

Building a 21st Century Environmental Movement That Wins: Twenty Years of Environmental Justice Organizing by the Asian Pacific Environmental Network

Vivian Li, Rosy Chang Weir, Thu Quach, Suzanne Gillespie, Mary Ann McBurnie, Ady Oster, Reesa Laws, Kari Alperovitz-Bichell, Erin O'Brien Kaleba and Christine Nelson 12:1&2 (21)

Building a Community Health Center Data Warehouse to Promote Patient-Centered Research in the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Population

# Alek Sripipatana and

Quyen Ngo-Metzger 12:1&2 (44) Clinical Quality Indicators of Asian

American, Native Hawaiian, and Other Pacific Islander Patients Seen at Health Resources and Services Administration-Supported Community Health Centers

Regina Lee, Jen Lee, David Aguilar, Betty Cheng, Kevin Lee and Thu Quach 12:1&2 (53)

Early Implementation Lessons on the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act Outreach and Enrollment Efforts in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Michael McKee and Yoon Joo Han 12:1&2 (177)

Improving Access to Care for Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities by Integrating Primary Care into a Behavioral Health Setting: Lessons from the Field

Kimberly S. G. Chang, Joan Jeung, Phyllis Pei, Kwee Say, Julia Liou, Huong Le and George Lee 12:1&2 (225) Opening Access for Burmese and Karen Immigrant and Refugee Populations in California: A Blueprint for Integrated Health Service Expansion to Emerging Asian Communities

Morgan Ye, Jacqueline H. Tran, Rachelle Enos and Rosy Chang Weir 12:1&2 (260)

Role of Community Institutional Review Boards in Community Health Center-Engaged Research with Asian Americans, Native Hawaiians, and Other Pacific Islanders

Melany De La Cruz-Viesca, Darrick Hamilton and William A. Darity Jr. 13:1&2 (1)

Reframing the Asian American Wealth Narrative: An Examination of the Racial Wealth Gap in the National Asset Scorecard for Communities of Color Survey Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Alvina Condon, Melany De La Cruz-Viesca, Chhandara Pech and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (25)

Scrimping + Saving: A Report on Financial Access, Attitudes, and Behaviors of Low- and Moderate-Income Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Vernon Loke and Laura Choi 13:1&2 (45)

Increasing Youth Financial Capability: A Subsample Analysis of Asian American and Pacific Islander Participants in the MyPath Savings Initiative

Robert T. Teranishi, Cynthia M. Alcantar and Bach Mai Dolly Nguyen 13:1&2 (72) Race and Class through the Lens of Asian American and Pacific Islander Experiences: Perspectives from Community College Students

Daphne Kwok and Ryann Tanap 13:1&2 (91)

Are Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Age Fifty and over Financially Secure?

Chhandara Pech, Jenny Chhea and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (103) Diversity and Disparity in Home Equity among Asian Americans

R. Varisa Patraporn, Linda Diem Tran and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (122) Risks and Rewards in Wealth Building: Asian American Homeownership and Foreclosure Pre and Post Housing Boom in East San Gabriel Valley, California

#### Jacob S. Rugh 13:1&2 (149)

Painting the Whole Picture: Foreclosure Rates among Asian American Ethnic Groups in Orlando, Florida, and Phoenix, Arizona

#### C. Aujean Lee 13:1&2 (206)

Loss in Translation: Housing Counseling Agency Segmentation in the Twin Cities Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Imtiaz Hossain, Ben Lau, Lucy Pyeatt and Hee Joo Yoon 13:1&2 (252)

The Critical Moments of Immigrant Integration: A Research Brief of the Impact of Financial Education, Coaching, and Traditional Lending Models in Immigrant Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Paul Y. Watanabe 13:1&2 (321)

Asian Americans Rise Up: The Response to the Pew Report on The Rise of Asian Americans

Jonathan Ong, Paul Ong and Elena Ong 14:1 (14) **The Future of Asian America in 2040** 

Paul M. Ong 14:1 (30) Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Justice

Leilani Matasaua Pimentel and Neil Horikoshi 14:1 (66)

Educational Opportunity and the Missing Minority in Higher Education: Changing the National Narrative of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders by 2040

Johanna Hester, Kim Geron, Tracy Lai and Paul M. Ong 14:1 (78)

Asian American Workers and Unions: Current and Future Opportunities for Organizing Asian American and Pacific Islander Workers

Heather Chun, Eun Jeong Lee, Wesley Lum and Ashley Muraoka-Mamaclay 14:1 (97) Aging in America: Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders in 2040

Charles Lee 14:1 (130) Asian American Pacific Islander Environmental Leadership for 2040

Christine Chen, James S. Lai, Karthick Ramakrishnan and Alton Wang 14:1 (162) From Citizens to Elected Representatives: The Political Trajectory of Asian American Pacific Islanders by 2040

# Jennifer Chou, Priscilla Huang and Miriam W. Yeung 14:2 (19) Building Power: Asian American and Pacific Islander Women in 2040

Glenn D. Magpantay 14:2 (33) The Future of the LGBTQ Asian American and Pacific Islander Community in 2040

Navdeep Singh and Jasbir K. Bawa 14:2 (49)

Suspicious People: Profiling and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Daniel M. Mayeda 14:2 (63) Asian Americans and the Media

#### Bill Imada 14:2 (77)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Excel in Business but Not without Risks

#### Andrew Ho 14:2 (91)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders and Philanthropy in 2040

Michelle G. Magalong and Dawn Bohulano Mabalon 14:2 (105) Cultural Preservation Policy and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Reimagining Historic Preservation in Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Alycia Cheng, Paul M. Ong and Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 14:2 (129) Revisiting works on Asian American wealth and inequality through Graphics

Renee Reichl Luthra and Lucinda Platt 15:1&2 (15)

The Changing Face of Pakistani Migration to the United Kingdom

#### Calvin N. Ho 15:1&2 (57)

Talent Selection and the Reshaping of Asian North America

#### Prema Kurien 15:1&2 (85)

South Asian Migration, Settlement, and Sociopolitical Incorporation on the North American West Coast Jen Tsen Kwok and Juliet Pietsch 15:1&2 (109)

The Political Representation of Asian-Australian Populations since the End of White Australia

North Cooc and Genevieve Long 15:1&2 (137)

Who are "Chinese" Speakers in the United States?: Examining Differences in Socioeconomic Outcomes and Language Identities

# CULTURE, ARTS, AND MEDIA

volume : issue (page)

# Leslie Ito 5:1 (1)

Seeds for Succession: A Personal Case Study in Leadership Development and Succession Planning

# ShiPu Wang 5:1 (12)

The Challenges of Displaying "Asian American": Curatorial Perspectives and Critical Approaches

# Clara Chu and Todd Honma 5:1 (33)

Libraries as Contested Community and Cultural Space: The Bruggemeyer Memorial Library of Monterey Park, California

# John Rosa 5:1 (59)

Small Numbers/Big City: Innovative Presentations of Pacific Islander Art and Culture in Phoenix, Arizona

Lewis Kawahara 5:1 (79) It's Alive! Sounds for the Vault

Chong-suk Han and Edward Echtle 5:2 (33)

From Merging Histories to Emerging Identities: An "Asian" Museum as a Site of Pan-ethnic Identity Promotion

# Susan Nakaoka 10:2 (23)

Cultivating a Cultural Home Space: The Case of Little Tokyo's Budokan of Los Angeles Project

Daniel M. Mayeda 14:2 (63) Asian Americans and the Media

# DATA/DATA DISAGGREGATION

volume : issue (page)

Douglas Miller and Douglas Houston 1:1 (67)

Distressed Asian American Neighborhoods

#### Paul Ong 2:1 (105)

Asian American Demographics and Civil Rights

Ninez Ponce and Melissa Gatchell 4:1 (61)

Singhs, Watanabes, Parks and Nguyens: A Comparison of Surname-list Samples to Probability Samples Using the California Health Interview Survey, 2001

Laurent Tao, Jini Han and Ami Shah 4:1 (81)

Measuring State-Level Asian American and Pacific Islander Health Disparities: The Case of Illinois

Thao Le and Judy Wallen 4:2 (15) Youth Delinquency: Self-Reported Rates and Risk Factors of Cambodian, Chinese, Lao/Mien, and Vietnamese Youth

Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95)

Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

Nadereh Pourat, Ninez Ponce and Roberta Wyn 5:1 (97) Assessment of the State of Ethnic-Specific Health Survey Data

Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (1) Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Data and Policy Needs in Civil Rights

# Kohei Ishihara 9:1&2 (29)

An Agenda for Policy Change: Participatory Research and Data Collection by Southeast Asian Youth

# Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 9:1&2 (91)

Disaggregation Matters: Asian Americans and Wealth Data

#### Shirley Hune 9:1&2 (115)

Educational Data, Research Methods, Policies, and Practices that Matter for AAPIs

#### Julie Park 9:1&2 (119)

Asian American College Students over the Decades: Insights from Studying Asian American First-Year Students from 1971 to 2005 Using Survey Research Data

#### Dina Maramba 9:1&2 (127)

The Importance of Critically Disaggregating Data: The Case of Southeast Asian American College Students

#### Ninez Ponce 9:1&2 (159)

What a Difference a Data Set and Advocacy Make for AAPI Health

# Beverly Gor and Lovell Jones 9:1&2 (176)

Collection of Local Asian American Health Data Closes Health Disparity Gaps

#### Shao-Chee Sim 9:1&2 (184)

Childhood Obesity in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities: Critical Data Needs and Research Priorities

#### Winston Tseng, Priscilla Huang and Won Kim Coo 9:1&2 (193)

Strategic Data and Research Opportunities on Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Health through the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act

#### Shawn Malia Kana'iaupuni 9:1&2 (207)

# Lots of Aloha, Little Data: Data and Research on Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islanders

Sela Panapasa, Kamana'opono Crabbe and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 9:1&2 (212)

Efficacy of Federal Data: Revised Office of Management and Budget Standard for Native Hawaiian and Other Pacific Islanders Examined

# Maile Taualii, Joey Quenga, Raynald Samoa, Salim Samanani and Doug Dover 9:1&2 (249) Liberating Data: Accessing Native Hawaiian and Other Pacific Islander Data from National Data Sets

Robert Chao Romero and Kevin Escudero 10:2 (119) **"Asian Latinos" and the U.S. Census** 

Mary Frances Oneha, Ho'oipo DeCambra, Liss leong, Hui Song, Thu Quach, Rosy Chang-Weir, Ninez Ponce, Rachelle Enos, Shao-Chee Sim and Marjorie Kagawa-Singer 12:1&2 (1) **Creating Community Criteria for Research Participation at Community Health Centers** 

Vivian Li, Rosy Chang Weir, Thu Quach, Suzanne Gillespie, Mary Ann McBurnie, Ady Oster, Reesa Laws, Kari Alperovitz-Bichell, Erin O'Brien Kaleba and Christine Nelson 12:1&2 (21) Building a Community Health Center Data Warehouse to Promote Patient-Centered Research in the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Population

Mitchell J. Chang, Mike Hoa Nguyen and Kapua L. Chandler 13:1&2 (295) Can Data Disaggregation Resolve Blind Spots in Policy Making? Examining a Case for Native Hawaiians

Rita Pin Ahrens and Souvan Lee 14:1 (49)

No Data, No Justice: Moving beyond the Model Minority Myth in K–12 Education

Alycia Cheng, Paul M. Ong and Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 14:2 (129) Revisiting works on Asian American wealth and inequality through Graphics

# North Cooc and Genevieve Long 15:1&2 (137)

Who are "Chinese" Speakers in the United States?: Examining Differences in Socioeconomic Outcomes and Language Identities

# EDUCATION

volume : issue (page)

Melany dela Cruz and Loh-Sze Leung 1:1 (47)

Opportunities for Community - University Partnerships: Implementing a Service-Learning Research Model in Asian American Studies

# Linda Trinh Võ 5:2 (1)

"Whose School District is This?": Vietnamese Americans and Coalitional Politics in Orange County, California

Jeanne Shimatsu, Eric Wat and Camillia Lui 6:1 (43)

Sex and Alcohol on the College Campus: An Assessment of HIV-Risk Behaviors among AAPI College Students

Herb Shon and Ailee Moon 6:2 (1)

A Model for Developing and Implementing a Theory-Driven, Culture-Specific Outreach and Education Program for Korean American Caregivers of People with Alzheimer's Disease

Patricia Espiritu Halagao, Allyson Tintiangco-Cubales and Joan May Cordova 7:1 (1) Critical Review of K–12 Filipina/o American Curriculum

#### Leena Neng Her 7:1 (25)

When Is a Student an English Learner?: An Ethnographic Account of When Students and Educators Invoke the Institutional Identity "English Language Learner"

#### Valerie Ooka Pang 7:1 (55)

The Beliefs of Successful Asian American Pacific Islander Teachers: How Culture Is Embedded In Their Teaching

#### Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83)

Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

#### Jean Ryoo 7:1 (105)

Learning from the Alternative Asian American Press: A Close Look at Asian Americans & Pacific Islanders in Education through Gidra

#### Lusa Lo and Joseph Wu 7:1 (131)

Chinese Translated IEPs: Do They Do More Harm than Good?

#### L. Ling-chi Wang 7:2 (1)

"Not in Your Backyard!": A Community Struggle for the Rights of Immigrant Adult Education in San Francisco's Chinatown

Richard L. Wagoner and Anthony S. Lin 7:2 (33)

Retention and Matriculation Obstacles and Opportunities for Southeast Asian Community College Transfer Students

#### Jillian Liesemeyer 7:2 (59)

"Greasy Grinds" and "Quasi-Robots": Rhetoric of Exclusions against Jewish and Asian American Students in American Universities

#### Oiyan A. Poon 7:2 (83)

AAPIs in the College Access Debate: A Case of Generational and Communication Gaps in the AAPI Education Agenda

#### Julie J. Park and Mitchell J. Chang 7:2 (107)

Asian American and Pacific Islanders Serving Institutions: The Motivations and Challenges behind Seeking a Federal Designation

#### Shirley Hune and Jeomja Yeo 8:1 (1)

How Do Pacific Islanders Fare in U.S. Education? : A Look Inside Washington State Public Schools with a Focus on Samoans

#### Yang Sao Xiong 8:1 (17)

State-Mandated Language Classification: A Study of Hmong American Students' Access to College-Preparatory Curricula

#### Yingyi Ma 8:1 (43)

Model Minority, Model for Whom? An Investigation of Asian American Students in Science/Engineering Allyson Tintiangco-Cubales, Roderick Daus-Magbual and Arlene Daus-Magbual 8:1 (75) Pin@y Educational Partnerships: A Counter-Pipeline to Create Critical Educators

#### Shirley Hune 9:1&2 (115)

Educational Data, Research Methods, Policies, and Practices that Matter for AAPIs

#### Julie Park 9:1&2 (119)

Asian American College Students over the Decades: Insights from Studying Asian American First-Year Students from 1971 to 2005 Using Survey Research Data

#### Dina Maramba 9:1&2 (127)

The Importance of Critically Disaggregating Data: The Case of Southeast Asian American College Students

#### Nga-Wing Anjela Wong 9:1&2 (134)

Broadening Support for Asian American and Pacific Islander Immigrant Families: The Role and Impact of Community-based Organizations in Family-Community-School Partnerships

#### Jacob Cohen and OiYan Poon 9:1&2 (143)

Charter School "Miracle"?: Youth Participatory Action Research and Education Reform in Post-Katrina New Orleans

#### Robert Teranishi 9:1&2 (151)

Asian American and Native American Pacific Islander-Serving Institutions: Areas of Growth, Innovation, and Collaboration

Shawn Malia Kana'iaupuni, Brandon Ledward and Ku'ulani Keohokalole 9:1&2 (221) New Research on the Impact of Cultural Influences in Education on Native Hawaiian Student Outcomes

Benji Chang and Juhyung Harold Lee 10:2 (99)

Community-based? Asian American Students, Parents, and Teachers in the Shifting Chinatowns of New York and Los Angeles Matthew Lee and Jennifer Chung 11:1&2 (1)

Centering Student Voices: A Mixed-Method Study of Strengths and Challenges for Asian American Studies

Robert T. Teranishi, Cynthia M. Alcantar and Bach Mai Dolly Nguyen 13:1&2 (72) Race and Class through the Lens of Asian American and Pacific Islander Experiences: Perspectives from Community College Students

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Imtiaz Hossain, Ben Lau, Lucy Pyeatt and Hee Joo Yoon 13:1&2 (252)

The Critical Moments of Immigrant Integration: A Research Brief of the Impact of Financial Education, Coaching, and Traditional Lending Models in Immigrant Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Rita Pin Ahrens and Souvan Lee 14:1 (49)

No Data, No Justice: Moving beyond the Model Minority Myth in K–12 Education

Leilani Matasaua Pimentel and Neil Horikoshi 14:1 (66)

Educational Opportunity and the Missing Minority in Higher Education: Changing the National Narrative of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders by 2040

Rob Ho and Christopher Lee 15:1&2 (1) Do We Need America?: Canadian Studies as Emancipatory Project

#### **ENVIRONMENTALISM**

volume : issue (page)

Matthew Lee and Jennifer Chung 11:1&2 (1)

Centering Student Voices: A Mixed-Method Study of Strengths and Challenges for Asian American Studies

#### Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

#### Cindy Liou, Jeannie Choi and Ziwei Hu 11:1&2 (57)

Guestploitation: Examining Filipino Human-Trafficking Guest Worker Cases through a Culturally Competent Practitioner's Model

Paul Ong, Loan Le and Paula Daniels 11:1&2 (91)

Ethnic Variation in Environmental Attitudes and Opinion among Asian American Voters

Tina Duyen Tran, Jacqueline Tran, My Tong, Lisa Fu, Peggy Reynolds, Vinh Luu and Thu Quach 11:1&2 (111) Engaging Vietnamese American Communities in California in Environmental Health and Awareness

# Roger Kim and Martha Matsuoka 11:1&2 (139)

Building a 21st Century Environmental Movement That Wins: Twenty Years of Environmental Justice Organizing by the Asian Pacific Environmental Network

# Leslie Kahihikolo 11:1&2 (159)

Native Hawaiians Getting Back to Mālama 'Āina

# Charles Lee 14:1 (130)

Asian American Pacific Islander Environmental Leadership for 2040

# ETHNIC AND RACIAL IDENTITY

volume : issue (page)

# Dean Toji and Karen Umemoto 1:1 (21) The Paradox of Dispersal: Ethnic Continuity & Community Development Among Japanese Americans in Little Tokyo

# Claire Jean Kim 2:1 (19)

Asian Americans are People of Color, Too...Aren't They? Cross-Racial Alliances and the Question of Asian American Political Identity

# Thao Le and Judy Wallen 4:2 (15)

Youth Delinquency: Self-Reported Rates and Risk Factors of Cambodian, Chinese, Lao/Mien, and Vietnamese Youth David Tokiharu Mayeda, Lisa Pasko and Meda Chesney-Lind 4:2 (69)

"You got to do so much to actually make it": Gender, Ethnicity, and Samoan Youth in Hawai'i

Nadereh Pourat, Ninez Ponce and Roberta Wyn 5:1 (97) Assessment of the State of Ethnic-Specific Health Survey Data

# Linda Trinh Võ 5:2 (1)

"Whose School District is This?": Vietnamese Americans and Coalitional Politics in Orange County, California

Su Yeong Kim, Aprile Benner, Rena Mae Nalani Takushi, Kathleen Ongbongan, Donna Dennerlein and Deborah Spencer 6:1 (11) "It's like we're just renting over here": The Pervasive Experiences of Discrimination of Filipino Immigrant Youth Gang Members in Hawai'i

Robyn Greenfield Matloff, Angela Lee, Roland Tang and Doug Brugge 6:1 (31) The Obesity Epidemic in Chinese American Youth?: A Literature Review and Pilot Study

# Herb Shon and Ailee Moon 6:2 (1)

A Model for Developing and Implementing a Theory-Driven, Culture-Specific Outreach and Education Program for Korean American Caregivers of People with Alzheimer's Disease

Poorni Otilingam and Margaret Gatz 6:2 (45)

# Perceptions of Dementia among Asian Indian Americans

Patricia Espiritu Halagao, Allyson Tintiangco-Cubales and Joan May Cordova 7:1 (1) Critical Review of K–12 Filipina/o American Curriculum

Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83) Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

# Lusa Lo and Joseph Wu 7:1 (131)

Chinese Translated IEPs: Do They Do More Harm than Good?

#### Jillian Liesemeyer 7:2 (59)

"Greasy Grinds" and "Quasi-Robots": Rhetoric of Exclusions against Jewish and Asian American Students in American Universities

# Shirley Hune and Jeomja Yeo 8:1 (1)

How Do Pacific Islanders Fare in U.S. Education? : A Look Inside Washington State Public Schools with a Focus on Samoans

# Yang Sao Xiong 8:1 (17)

State-Mandated Language Classification: A Study of Hmong American Students' Access to College-Preparatory Curricula

Allyson Tintiangco-Cubales, Roderick Daus-Magbual and Arlene Daus-Magbual 8:1 (75) Pin@y Educational Partnerships: A Counter-Pipeline to Create Critical Educators

# Phillip Akutsu, Garyn Tsuru and Joyce Chu 8:2 (39)

Pre-Intake Attrition or Non-Attendance of Intake Appointments at an Ethnic-Specific Mental Health Program for Asian American Children and Adolescents

#### Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Ouach 9:1&2 (43)

Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers

# Jane Yamashiro 10:1 (21)

Ethnic Return Migration Policies and Asian American Labor in Japan and Korea

#### Sudarat Musikawong and Chanchanit Martorell 10:1 (59)

The Importance of Ethnic Competency: Labor Trafficking, Thai Migrations, and the Thai Community Development Center

# Ariella Rotramel 10:2 (77)

We Make the Spring Rolls, They Make Their Own Rules: Filipina Domestic Workers' Fight for Labor Rights in New York City and Los Angeles

Robert Chao Romero and Kevin Escudero 10:2 (119) **"Asian Latinos" and the U.S. Census** 

#### Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

Cindy Liou, Jeannie Choi and Ziwei Hu 11:1&2 (57)

Guestploitation: Examining Filipino Human-Trafficking Guest Worker Cases through a Culturally Competent Practitioner's Model

Paul Ong, Loan Le and Paula Daniels 11:1&2 (91)

Ethnic Variation in Environmental Attitudes and Opinion among Asian American Voters

Tina Duyen Tran, Jacqueline Tran, My Tong, Lisa Fu, Peggy Reynolds, Vinh Luu and Thu Quach 11:1&2 (111) Engaging Vietnamese American Communities in California in Environmental Health and Awareness

Christopher Mei, Esther Kim, Lynn Sherman, Shao-Chee Sim, Kai Yeung, Candy Poon, Maggie Wong and Nick Egleson 12:1&2 (97) Addressing Barriers in Health Equity through Innovations in Health Information Technology: A Health Center's Experiences in Implementing a Chinese Language Patient Portal

Sherry Shao Fen Huang and Loretta Young Au 12:1&2 (161) Setting Up a Medical Home for Chinese Immigrant Families with Children with Special Health Care Needs: A Step-Wise Approach

Mariko Kahn and Elisa Nicholas 12:1&2 (210) Challenges to Improve Health Care

Access for Cambodians

Kimberly S. G. Chang, Joan Jeung, Phyllis Pei, Kwee Say, Julia Liou, Huong Le and George Lee 12:1&2 (225) Opening Access for Burmese and Karen Immigrant and Refugee Populations in California: A Blueprint for Integrated Health Service Expansion to Emerging Asian Communities

#### Michela Zonta 13:1&2 (178)

Are U.S.-Chartered Chinese and Korean Banks Resilient in the Face of New Challenges? Evidence from Los Angeles and New York

Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276) Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

Renee Reichl Luthra and Lucinda Platt 15:1&2 (15)

The Changing Face of Pakistani Migration to the United Kingdom

Calvin N. Ho 15:1&2 (57) Talent Selection and the Reshaping of Asian North America

Prema Kurien 15:1&2 (85) South Asian Migration, Settlement, and Sociopolitical Incorporation on the North American West Coast

Jen Tsen Kwok and Juliet Pietsch 15:1&2 (109)

The Political Representation of Asian-Australian Populations since the End of White Australia

North Cooc and Genevieve Long 15:1&2 (137)

Who are "Chinese" Speakers in the United States?: Examining Differences in Socioeconomic Outcomes and Language Identities

# **GENDER AND WOMEN STUDIES**

volume : issue (page)

David Tokiharu Mayeda, Lisa Pasko and Meda Chesney-Lind 4:2 (69) "You got to do so much to actually make it": Gender, Ethnicity, and Samoan Youth in Hawai'i

Van Ta, Puihan Chao and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 8:2 (63)

Cultural Identity and Conceptualization of Depression among Native Hawaiian Women Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Quach 9:1&2 (43) Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers

Ariella Rotramel 10:2 (77)

We Make the Spring Rolls, They Make Their Own Rules: Filipina Domestic Workers' Fight for Labor Rights in New York City and Los Angeles

#### Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

Isha Weerasinghe, Nicole Bannister, Vivian Huang, Chari Cohen, Jeffrey Caballero and Su Wang 12:1&2 (140)

The Role of the Patient-Centered Medical Home in Addressing Hepatitis B Perinatal Transmission: Charles B. Wang Community Health Center's Hep B Moms Program

Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276)

Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

Jennifer Chou, Priscilla Huang and Miriam W. Yeung 14:2 (19) Building Power: Asian American and Pacific Islander Women in 2040

# HAWAI'I AND THE PACIFIC

volume : issue (page)

# Jeremy Wu and Carson Eoyang 4:1 (39) Asian Pacific American Senior Executives in the Federal Government

David Tokiharu Mayeda, Lisa Pasko and Meda Chesney-Lind 4:2 (69) "You got to do so much to actually make it": Gender, Ethnicity, and Samoan Youth in Hawai'i

#### Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95)

Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

#### John Rosa 5:1 (59)

Small Numbers/Big City: Innovative Presentations of Pacific Islander Art and Culture in Phoenix, Arizona

Lewis Kawahara 5:1 (79) It's Alive! Sounds for the Vault

# Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Grace Yoo and Catherine Vu 5:2 (77) Welfare Reform and the Delivery of Welfare-to-Work Programs to AAPIs: What Works?

Lois Takahashi and Michelle Magalong 5:2 (99)

Building Community Capacity for Rapid Response to State Health Crises: Learning from HIV/AIDS among Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPIs)

Su Yeong Kim, Aprile Benner, Rena Mae Nalani Takushi, Kathleen Ongbongan, Donna Dennerlein and Deborah Spencer 6:1 (11) "It's like we're just renting over here": The Pervasive Experiences of Discrimination of Filipino Immigrant Youth Gang Members in Hawai'i

Jeanne Shimatsu, Eric Wat and Camillia Lui 6:1 (43) Sex and Alcohol on the College Campus: An Assessment of HIV-Risk Behaviors among AAPI College Students

Sela Panapasa, Voon Chin Phua and James McNally 6:2 (67)

Economic Hardship among Elderly Pacific Islanders

# Oiyan A. Poon 7:2 (83)

AAPIs in the College Access Debate: A Case of Generational and Communication Gaps in the AAPI Education Agenda

# Julie J. Park and Mitchell J. Chang 7:2 (107)

Asian American and Pacific Islanders Serving Institutions: The Motivations and Challenges behind Seeking a Federal Designation

# Shirley Hune and Jeomja Yeo 8:1 (1)

How Do Pacific Islanders Fare in U.S. Education? : A Look Inside Washington State Public Schools with a Focus on Samoans

# Marguerite Ro and Wendy Ho 8:2 (1) Aligning Policy to the Mental Health Needs of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Van Ta, Puihan Chao and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 8:2 (63)

# Cultural Identity and Conceptualization of Depression among Native Hawaiian Women

Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (1) Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Data and Policy Needs in Civil Rights

# Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

# Paul Ong 9:1&2 (53)

Challenges in Analyzing and Tracking Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Conditions

# Marlene Kim 9:1&2 (58)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Employment Issues in the United States

# Shirley Hune 9:1&2 (115)

Educational Data, Research Methods, Policies, and Practices that Matter for AAPIs

# Nga-Wing Anjela Wong 9:1&2 (134)

Broadening Support for Asian American and Pacific Islander Immigrant Families: The Role and Impact of Community-based Organizations in Family-Community-School Partnerships

# Robert Teranishi 9:1&2 (151)

Asian American and Native American Pacific Islander-Serving Institutions: Areas of Growth, Innovation, and Collaboration

# Ninez Ponce 9:1&2 (159)

What a Difference a Data Set and Advocacy Make for AAPI Health

# Shao-Chee Sim 9:1&2 (184)

Childhood Obesity in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities: Critical Data Needs and Research Priorities

# Winston Tseng, Priscilla Huang and Won Kim Coo 9:1&2 (193)

Strategic Data and Research Opportunities on Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Health through the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act

# Shawn Malia Kana'iaupuni 9:1&2 (207)

Lots of Aloha, Little Data: Data and Research on Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islanders

Sela Panapasa, Kamana'opono Crabbe and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 9:1&2 (212)

# Efficacy of Federal Data: Revised Office of Management and Budget Standard for Native Hawaiian and Other Pacific Islanders Examined

Shawn Malia Kana'iaupuni, Brandon Ledward and Ku'ulani Keohokalole 9:1&2 (221) New Research on the Impact of Cultural Influences in Education on Native Hawaiian Student Outcomes

# Karen Umemoto and Earl Hishinuma 9:1&2 (230)

Policy Recommendations to Prevent Youth Violence and Substance Abuse and Foster Positive Youth Development among Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander Adolescents

# The Hi'iaka Working Group 9:1&2 (241) Indigenous Knowledges Driving Technological Innovation

Maile Taualii, Joey Quenga, Raynald Samoa, Salim Samanani and Doug Dover 9:1&2 (249)

Liberating Data: Accessing Native Hawaiian and Other Pacific Islander Data from National Data Sets

#### 9:1&2 (257)

Activities of The White House Initiative on Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (2009-2011)

#### Erwin de Leon 10:1 (41)

Community-Based Asian American and Pacific Islander Organizations and Immigrant Integration

# Roger Kim and Martha Matsuoka 11:1&2 (139)

Building a 21st Century Environmental Movement That Wins: Twenty Years of Environmental Justice Organizing by the Asian Pacific Environmental Network

#### Leslie Kahihikolo 11:1&2 (159) Native Hawaiians Getting Back to Mālama 'Āina

Vivian Li, Rosy Chang Weir, Thu Quach, Suzanne Gillespie, Mary Ann McBurnie, Ady Oster, Reesa Laws, Kari Alperovitz-Bichell, Erin O'Brien Kaleba and Christine Nelson 12:1&2 (21)

Building a Community Health Center Data Warehouse to Promote Patient-Centered Research in the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islanders Population

#### Alek Sripipatana and Quyen Ngo-Metzger 12:1&2 (44)

Clinical Quality Indicators of Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Other Pacific Islander Patients Seen at Health Resources and Services Administration-Supported Community Health Centers Regina Lee, Jen Lee, David Aguilar, Betty Cheng, Kevin Lee and Thu Quach 12:1&2 (53)

Early Implementation Lessons on the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act Outreach and Enrollment Efforts in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Rosy Chang Weir, Heather Law, Mary Frances Oneha, Sang Mee Lee and Alyna Chien 12:1&2 (83) Impact of a P4P and HIT Program to Reduce Emergency Department Hospital Utilization at Federally Qualified Health Centers in Hawai'i

Mary Frances Oneha, Robert Hirokawa and Cristina Vocalan 12:1&2 (121) Hawai'i Patient-Centered Health Care Home Project: A Collaborative Partnership between Four Hawai'i Federally Qualified Health Centers, AlohaCare, and the Hawai'i Primary Care Association

# Michael McKee and Yoon Joo Han 12:1&2 (177)

Improving Access to Care for Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities by Integrating Primary Care into a Behavioral Health Setting: Lessons from the Field

Morgan Ye, Jacqueline H. Tran, Rachelle Enos and Rosy Chang Weir 12:1&2 (260)

Role of Community Institutional Review Boards in Community Health Center-Engaged Research with Asian Americans, Native Hawaiians, and Other Pacific Islanders

Sora Park Tanjasiri, Lois Takahashi and Lola Sablan-Santos 13:1&2 (14) Financial Distress among Pacific Islanders in Southern California

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Alvina Condon, Melany De La Cruz-Viesca, Chhandara Pech and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (25)

Scrimping + Saving: A Report on Financial Access, Attitudes, and Behaviors of Low- and Moderate-Income Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

# Vernon Loke and Laura Choi 13:1&2 (45)

Increasing Youth Financial Capability: A Subsample Analysis of Asian American and Pacific Islander Participants in the MyPath Savings Initiative

Robert T. Teranishi, Cynthia M. Alcantar and Bach Mai Dolly Nguyen 13:1&2 (72) Race and Class through the Lens of Asian American and Pacific Islander Experiences: Perspectives from Community College Students

Daphne Kwok and Ryann Tanap 13:1&2 (91)

Are Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Age Fifty and over Financially Secure?

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Imtiaz Hossain, Ben Lau, Lucy Pyeatt and Hee Joo Yoon 13:1&2 (252)

The Critical Moments of Immigrant Integration: A Research Brief of the Impact of Financial Education, Coaching, and Traditional Lending Models in Immigrant Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Mitchell J. Chang, Mike Hoa Nguyen and Kapua L. Chandler 13:1&2 (295) Can Data Disaggregation Resolve Blind Spots in Policy Making? Examining a Case for Native Hawaiians

Paul Ong, Elena Ong and Jonathan Ong 14:1 (1) The Future of Pacific Islander America in 2040

#### Paul M. Ong 14:1 (30)

Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Justice

Leilani Matasaua Pimentel and Neil Horikoshi 14:1 (66)

Educational Opportunity and the Missing Minority in Higher Education: Changing the National Narrative of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders by 2040 Johanna Hester, Kim Geron, Tracy Lai and Paul M. Ong 14:1 (78)

Asian American Workers and Unions: Current and Future Opportunities for Organizing Asian American and Pacific Islander Workers

Heather Chun, Eun Jeong Lee, Wesley Lum and Ashley Muraoka-Mamaclay 14:1 (97) Aging in America: Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders in 2040

Charles Lee 14:1 (130)

Asian American Pacific Islander Environmental Leadership for 2040

Christine Chen, James S. Lai, Karthick Ramakrishnan and Alton Wang 14:1 (162)

From Citizens to Elected Representatives: The Political Trajectory of Asian American Pacific Islanders by 2040

Richard Calvin Chang 14:2 (1) Uniting to Move Forward: Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islanders in 2040

Jennifer Chou, Priscilla Huang and Miriam W. Yeung 14:2 (19) Building Power: Asian American and Pacific Islander Women in 2040

Glenn D. Magpantay 14:2 (33) The Future of the LGBTQ Asian American and Pacific Islander Community in 2040

Navdeep Singh and Jasbir K. Bawa

Suspicious People: Profiling and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Bill Imada 14:2 (77) Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Excel in Business but Not without Risks

Andrew Ho 14:2 (91) Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders and Philanthropy in 2040 Michelle G. Magalong and Dawn Bohulano Mabalon 14:2 (105) Cultural Preservation Policy and Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Reimagining Historic Preservation in Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

# HEALTH

volume : issue (page)

Julia Liou and Sherry Hirota 3:2 (1) From Pedestrian Safety to Environmental Justice: The Evolution of a Chinatown Community Campaign

Hongtu Chen, Elizabeth Kramer, Teddy Chen, Jianping Chen and Henry Chung 3:2 (13)

The Bridge Program: A Model for Delivering Mental Health Services to Asian Americans through Primary Care

Cecilia Chen, Doug Brugge, Alice Leung, Andrea Finkelman, Weibo Lu and Will Rand 3:2 (31)

Preferred Language and Asthma among Asian Americans

David Takeuchi and Seunghye Hong 4:1 (53)

Glancing Back, Looking Forward: Some Comments on Health Research in Asian American Communities

Ninez Ponce and Melissa Gatchell 4:1 (61)

Singhs, Watanabes, Parks and Nguyens: A Comparison of Surname-list Samples to Probability Samples Using the California Health Interview Survey, 2001

Laurent Tao, Jini Han and Ami Shah 4:1 (81)

Measuring State-Level Asian American and Pacific Islander Health Disparities: The Case of Illinois

Deborah Woo 4:2 (111) Thelassemia and Asian Americans: Living and Coping with Uncertainty

Nadereh Pourat, Ninez Ponce and Roberta Wyn 5:1 (97) Assessment of the State of Ethnic-Specific Health Survey Data Lois Takahashi and Michelle Magalong 5:2 (99)

Building Community Capacity for Rapid Response to State Health Crises: Learning from HIV/AIDS among Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPIs)

Robyn Greenfield Matloff, Angela Lee, Roland Tang and Doug Brugge 6:1 (31) The Obesity Epidemic in Chinese American Youth?: A Literature Review and Pilot Study

Jeanne Shimatsu, Eric Wat and Camillia Lui 6:1 (43)

Sex and Alcohol on the College Campus: An Assessment of HIV-Risk Behaviors among AAPI College Students

Herb Shon and Ailee Moon 6:2 (1)

A Model for Developing and Implementing a Theory-Driven, Culture-Specific Outreach and Education Program for Korean American Caregivers of People with Alzheimer's Disease

Jong Won Min, Siyon Rhee, Phu Phan, Jessica Rhee and Thanh Tran 6:2 (17) Health of Older Asian Americans in California: Findings from the California Health Interview Survey

Poorni Otilingam and Margaret Gatz 6:2 (45)

Perceptions of Dementia among Asian Indian Americans

Sela Panapasa, Voon Chin Phua and James McNally 6:2 (67) Economic Hardship among Elderly Pacific Islanders

Marguerite Ro and Wendy Ho 8:2 (1) Aligning Policy to the Mental Health Needs of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Frederick Leong and Zornitsa Kalibatseva 8:2 (21) Comparative Effectiveness Research on Asian American Mental Health: Review and Recommendations

#### Phillip Akutsu, Garyn Tsuru and Joyce Chu 8:2 (39)

Pre-Intake Attrition or Non-Attendance of Intake Appointments at an Ethnic-Specific Mental Health Program for Asian American Children and Adolescents

Van Ta, Puihan Chao and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 8:2 (63)

Cultural Identity and Conceptualization of Depression among Native Hawaiian Women

Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Quach 9:1&2 (43) Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers

#### Ninez Ponce 9:1&2 (159)

# What a Difference a Data Set and Advocacy Make for AAPI Health

Rosy Chang Weir, Stacy Lavilla, Winston Tseng, Luella Penserga, Hui Song, Sherry Hirota, Jeffrey Caballero and Won Kim Cook 9:1&2 (163)

Limited English Proficiency as a Critical Component of the Department of Health and Human Services Proposed Rule for Medically Underserved Areas

Beverly Gor and Lovell Jones 9:1&2 (176)

Collection of Local Asian American Health Data Closes Health Disparity Gaps

#### Shao-Chee Sim 9:1&2 (184)

Childhood Obesity in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities: Critical Data Needs and Research Priorities

# Winston Tseng, Priscilla Huang and Won Kim Coo 9:1&2 (193)

Strategic Data and Research Opportunities on Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Health through the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act

# Tina Duyen Tran, Jacqueline Tran, My Tong, Lisa Fu, Peggy Reynolds, Vinh Luu and Thu Quach 11:1&2 (111) Engaging Vietnamese American Communities in California in Environmental Health and Awareness

Mary Frances Oneha, Ho'oipo DeCambra, Liss leong, Hui Song, Thu Quach, Rosy Chang-Weir, Ninez Ponce, Rachelle Enos, Shao-Chee Sim and Marjorie Kagawa-Singer 12:1&2 (1) **Creating Community Criteria for Research Participation at Community Health Centers** 

Vivian Li, Rosy Chang Weir, Thu Quach, Suzanne Gillespie, Mary Ann McBurnie, Ady Oster, Reesa Laws, Kari Alperovitz-Bichell, Erin O'Brien Kaleba and Christine Nelson 12:1&2 (21) Building a Community Health Center Data Warehouse to Promote Patient-Centered Research in the Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pa-

# Alek Sripipatana and

cific Islanders Population

Quyen Ngo-Metzger 12:1&2 (44) Clinical Quality Indicators of Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Other Pacific Islander Patients Seen at Health Resources and Services Administration-Supported Community Health Centers

Regina Lee, Jen Lee, David Aguilar, Betty Cheng, Kevin Lee and Thu Quach 12:1&2 (53)

Early Implementation Lessons on the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act Outreach and Enrollment Efforts in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Thu Quach, Todd Gilmer, Sherry Hirota and Ninez Ponce 12:1&2 (73) Risk Adjustment with Social Determinants of Health and Implications for Federally Qualified Health Centers under the Affordable Care Act Rosy Chang Weir, Heather Law, Mary Frances Oneha, Sang Mee Lee and Alyna Chien 12:1&2 (83)

Impact of a P4P and HIT Program to Reduce Emergency Department Hospital Utilization at Federally Qualified Health Centers in Hawai'i

Christopher Mei, Esther Kim, Lynn Sherman, Shao-Chee Sim, Kai Yeung, Candy Poon, Maggie Wong and Nick Egleson 12:1&2 (97) Addressing Barriers in Health Equity through Innovations in Health Information Technology: A Health Center's Experiences in Implementing a Chinese Language Patient Portal

Mary Frances Oneha, Robert Hirokawa and Cristina Vocalan 12:1&2 (121)

Hawai'i Patient-Centered Health Care Home Project: A Collaborative Partnership between Four Hawai'i Federally Qualified Health Centers, AlohaCare, and the Hawai'i Primary Care Association

Isha Weerasinghe, Nicole Bannister, Vivian Huang, Chari Cohen, Jeffrey Caballero and Su Wang 12:1&2 (140)

The Role of the Patient-Centered Medical Home in Addressing Hepatitis B Perinatal Transmission: Charles B. Wang Community Health Center's Hep B Moms Program

Sherry Shao Fen Huang and Loretta Young Au 12:1&2 (161) Setting Up a Medical Home for Chinese Immigrant Families with Children with Special Health Care Needs:

A Step-Wise Approach

# Michael McKee and Yoon Joo Han 12:1&2 (177)

Improving Access to Care for Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities by Integrating Primary Care into a Behavioral Health Setting: Lessons from the Field

#### Le Thai and Anne Saw 12:1&2 (193) Integrating Primary Care and Behavioral Health: A Nurse Practitioner's

Mariko Kahn and Elisa Nicholas 12:1&2 (210)

Challenges to Improve Health Care Access for Cambodians

# Kimberly S. G. Chang, Joan Jeung, Phyllis Pei, Kwee Say, Julia Liou, Huong Le and George Lee 12:1&2 (225) Opening Access for Burmese and Karen Immigrant and Refugee Populations in California: A Blueprint for Integrated Health Service Expansion to Emerging Asian Communities

Nina Huynh Song, Shao-Chee Sim, Gemma Borja and Perry Pong 12:1&2 (245)

Exploring Different Methods to Obtain Patient Experience Feedback in a Community Health Center for Quality Improvement and Quality Assurance Purposes

Morgan Ye, Jacqueline H. Tran, Rachelle Enos and Rosy Chang Weir 12:1&2 (260)

Role of Community Institutional Review Boards in Community Health Center-Engaged Research with Asian Americans, Native Hawaiians, and Other Pacific Islanders

Heather Chun, Eun Jeong Lee, Wesley Lum and Ashley Muraoka-Mamaclay 14:1 (97) Aging in America: Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders in 2040

Priscilla Huang, Kathy Ko Chin, Jeffrey B. Caballero, DJ Ida and Myron Dean Quon 14:1 (110) Forging a Path Toward Health Equity in 2040

# HOUSING

volume : issue (page)

# Chhandara Pech, Jenny Chhea and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (103) Diversity and Disparity in Home Equity among Asian Americans

R. Varisa Patraporn, Linda Diem Tran and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (122) Risks and Rewards in Wealth Building: Asian American Homeownership and Foreclosure Pre and Post Housing Boom in East San Gabriel Valley, California

#### Jacob S. Rugh 13:1&2 (149)

Painting the Whole Picture: Foreclosure Rates among Asian American Ethnic Groups in Orlando, Florida, and Phoenix, Arizona

#### Michela Zonta 13:1&2 (178)

Are U.S.-Chartered Chinese and Korean Banks Resilient in the Face of New Challenges? Evidence from Los Angeles and New York

C. Aujean Lee 13:1&2 (206)

Loss in Translation: Housing Counseling Agency Segmentation in the Twin Cities

# IMMIGRANTS, REFUGEES, AND MIGRATION

volume : issue (page)

#### Grace Yoo 1:1 (85)

The Fight to Save Welfare for Low-Income Older Asian Immigrants: The Role of National Asian American Organizations

Paula Chakravartty 3:2 (59) Weak Winners of Globalization: Indian H-1B Workers in the American Information Economy

Su Yeong Kim, Aprile Benner, Rena Mae Nalani Takushi, Kathleen Ongbongan, Donna Dennerlein and Deborah Spencer 6:1 (11) "It's like we're just renting over here": The Pervasive Experiences of Discrimination of Filipino Immigrant Youth Gang Members in Hawai'i

## L. Ling-chi Wang 7:2 (1)

"Not in Your Backyard!": A Community Struggle for the Rights of Immigrant Adult Education in San Francisco's Chinatown

Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Quach 9:1&2 (43) **Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers** 

#### Nga-Wing Anjela Wong 9:1&2 (134)

Broadening Support for Asian American and Pacific Islander Immigrant Families: The Role and Impact of Community-based Organizations in Family-Community-School Partnerships

#### Wei Li and Wan Yu 10:1 (1)

Between China and the United States Contemporary Policies and Flows of Highly Skilled Migrants

#### Jane Yamashiro 10:1 (21)

Ethnic Return Migration Policies and Asian American Labor in Japan and Korea

#### Erwin de Leon 10:1 (41)

Community-Based Asian American and Pacific Islander Organizations and Immigrant Integration

#### Sudarat Musikawong and Chanchanit Martorell 10:1 (59)

The Importance of Ethnic Competency: Labor Trafficking, Thai Migrations, and the Thai Community Development Center

# Anna Joo Kim 10:1 (75)

Labor Market Migrations: Immigrant Intersections in the Informal Economy

# Tracy Lachica Buenavista 10:1 (101)

Citizenship at a Cost: Undocumented Asian Youth Perceptions and the Militarization of Immigration

#### Namita Manohar 11:1&2 (25)

Support Networks, Ethnic Spaces, and Fictive Kin: Indian Immigrant Women Constructing Community in the United States

## Sherry Shao Fen Huang and Loretta Young Au 12:1&2 (161)

Setting Up a Medical Home for Chinese Immigrant Families with Children with Special Health Care Needs: A Step-Wise Approach Kimberly S. G. Chang, Joan Jeung, Phyllis Pei, Kwee Say, Julia Liou,

Huong Le and George Lee 12:1&2 (225) Opening Access for Burmese and Karen Immigrant and Refugee Populations in California: A Blueprint for Integrated Health Service Expansion to Emerging Asian Communities

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Imtiaz Hossain, Ben Lau, Lucy Pyeatt and Hee Joo Yoon 13:1&2 (252)

The Critical Moments of Immigrant Integration: A Research Brief of the Impact of Financial Education, Coaching, and Traditional Lending Models in Immigrant Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276)

Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

Erin Oshiro 14:1 (144)

Reimagining Immigration for a New Generation

Renee Reichl Luthra and Lucinda Platt 15:1&2 (15)

The Changing Face of Pakistani Migration to the United Kingdom

#### Calvin N. Ho 15:1&2 (57)

Talent Selection and the Reshaping of Asian North America

#### Prema Kurien 15:1&2 (85)

South Asian Migration, Settlement, and Sociopolitical Incorporation on the North American West Coast

Jen Tsen Kwok and Juliet Pietsch 15:1&2 (109)

The Political Representation of Asian-Australian Populations since the End of White Australia

North Cooc and Genevieve Long 15:1&2 (137)

Who are "Chinese" Speakers in the United States?: Examining Differences in Socioeconomic Outcomes and Language Identities

# LABOR, BUSINESS, AND ECONOMY

volume : issue (page)

Kil Huh and Lisa Hasegawa 1:1 (1) An Agenda for AAPI Community Economic Development

Douglas Miller and Douglas Houston 1:1 (67)

Distressed Asian American Neighborhoods

Grace Yoo 1:1 (85)

The Fight to Save Welfare for Low-Income Older Asian Immigrants: The Role of National Asian American Organizations

Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

Stuart Ishimaru 3:2 (1) Employment Discrimination and Asian Americans

Karin Mak and Grace Meng 3:2 (16) Workforce Development: Its Potential and Limitations for Chinese Garment Workers

Don Mar 3:2 (39) Asian Americans in the Labor Market: Public Policy Issues

Paula Chakravartty 3:2 (59)

Weak Winners of Globalization: Indian H-1B Workers in the American Information Economy

Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Kathy Lemon Osterling and Qingwen Xu 3:2 (85) **The Risk of Timing Out: Welfare-to-Work Services to Asian Immigrants and Refugees** 

Siri Thanasombat and John Trasviña 3:2 (105)

Screening Names Instead of Qualifications: Testing with Emailed Resumes Reveals Racial Preferences

Vu Pham, Lauren Emiko Hokoyama and J. Hokoyama 4:1 (1) Become Visible: Let Your Voice Be Heard Arthur Sakamoto, Hyeyoung Woo and Keng-Loong Yap 4:1 (13) Are Native-born Asian Americans Less Likely To Be Managers? Further Evidence on the Glass-ceiling Hy-

Jeremy Wu and Carson Eoyang 4:1 (39) Asian Pacific American Senior Executives in the Federal Government

pothesis

Evelyn Blumenberg, Lily Song and Paul Ong 5:2 (55)

Surveying Southeast Asian Welfare Participants: Examples, Challenges, and Future Directions

Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Grace Yoo and Catherine Vu 5:2 (77) Welfare Reform and the Delivery of Welfare-to-Work Programs to AAPIs: What Works?

Sela Panapasa, Voon Chin Phua and James McNally 6:2 (67) Economic Hardship among Elderly Pacific Islanders

Carson Eoyang 9:1&2 (37)

Bamboo Ceilings in the Federal Service

Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Quach 9:1&2 (43) Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers

# Paul Ong 9:1&2 (53)

Challenges in Analyzing and Tracking Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Conditions

Marlene Kim 9:1&2 (58)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders: Employment Issues in the United States

Diem Linda Tran and OiYan Poon 9:1&2 (70)

The State of Asian American Businesses

# Tarry Hum 9:1&2 (78)

The Changing Landscape of Asian Entrepreneurship, Minority Banks, and Community Development

# Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 9:1&2 (91) Disaggregation Matters: Asian Americans and Wealth Data

Howard Shih 9:1&2 (101) Working but Poor in New York City

Sela Panapasa, Kamana'opono Crabbe and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 9:1&2 (212)

Efficacy of Federal Data: Revised Office of Management and Budget Standard for Native Hawaiian and Other Pacific Islanders Examined

Sudarat Musikawong and Chanchanit Martorell 10:1 (59) The Importance of Ethnic Competencer Labor Trafficking Thai Migra

tency: Labor Trafficking, Thai Migrations, and the Thai Community Development Center

#### Anna Joo Kim 10:1 (75)

Labor Market Migrations: Immigrant Intersections in the Informal Economy

# Tracy Lachica Buenavista 10:1 (101)

Citizenship at a Cost: Undocumented Asian Youth Perceptions and the Militarization of Immigration

# Lena Sze 10:2 (37)

This Is Part of Our History: Preserving Garment Manufacturing and a Sense of Home in Manhattan's Chinatown

# Ariella Rotramel 10:2 (77)

We Make the Spring Rolls, They Make Their Own Rules: Filipina Domestic Workers' Fight for Labor Rights in New York City and Los Angeles

# C. N. Le 10:2 (55)

New Dimensions of Self-Employment among Asian Americans in Los Angeles and New York

Cindy Liou, Jeannie Choi and Ziwei Hu 11:1&2 (57)

Guestploitation: Examining Filipino Human-Trafficking Guest Worker Cases through a Culturally Competent Practitioner's Model Melany De La Cruz-Viesca, Darrick Hamilton and William A. Darity Jr. 13:1&2 (1) Reframing the Asian American Wealth Narrative: An Examination of the Racial Wealth Gap in the National Asset Scorecard for Communities of Color Survey

Sora Park Tanjasiri, Lois Takahashi and Lola Sablan-Santos 13:1&2 (14) Financial Distress among Pacific Is-

landers in Southern California

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Alvina Condon, Melany De La Cruz-Viesca, Chhandara Pech and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (25)

Scrimping + Saving: A Report on Financial Access, Attitudes, and Behaviors of Low- and Moderate-Income Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

# Vernon Loke and Laura Choi 13:1&2 (45)

Increasing Youth Financial Capability: A Subsample Analysis of Asian American and Pacific Islander Participants in the MyPath Savings Initiative

Robert T. Teranishi, Cynthia M. Alcantar and Bach Mai Dolly Nguyen 13:1&2 (72) Race and Class through the Lens of Asian American and Pacific Islander Experiences: Perspectives from Community College Students

Daphne Kwok and Ryann Tanap 13:1&2 (91)

Are Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Age Fifty and over Financially Secure?

Chhandara Pech, Jenny Chhea and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (103) Diversity and Disparity in Home Equity among Asian Americans

R. Varisa Patraporn, Linda Diem Tran and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (122) Risks and Rewards in Wealth Building: Asian American Homeownership and Foreclosure Pre and Post Housing Boom in East San Gabriel Valley, California

#### Jacob S. Rugh 13:1&2 (149)

Painting the Whole Picture: Foreclosure Rates among Asian American Ethnic Groups in Orlando, Florida, and Phoenix, Arizona

#### Michela Zonta 13:1&2 (178)

Are U.S.-Chartered Chinese and Korean Banks Resilient in the Face of New Challenges? Evidence from Los Angeles and New York

#### C. Aujean Lee 13:1&2 (206)

Loss in Translation: Housing Counseling Agency Segmentation in the Twin Cities

Jeremie Greer, Jane Duong and Ezra Levin 13:1&2 (231)

Turning the U.S. Tax Code from Upside Down to Right-Side Up Can Close the Racial Wealth Gap

Joyce Pisnanont, Jane Duong, Imtiaz Hossain, Ben Lau, Lucy Pyeatt and Hee Joo Yoon 13:1&2 (252)

The Critical Moments of Immigrant Integration: A Research Brief of the Impact of Financial Education, Coaching, and Traditional Lending Models in Immigrant Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities

Parag Rajendra Khandhar and Moumita Zaman 13:1&2 (276)

Sapna NYC: Participatory Research, Cooperative Economic Strategies with South Asian Immigrant Women in the Bronx, and the Possibilities for South/Asian America

# Mitchell J. Chang, Mike Hoa Nguyen and Kapua L. Chandler 13:1&2 (295)

Can Data Disaggregation Resolve Blind Spots in Policy Making? Examining a Case for Native Hawaiians

# Paul Y. Watanabe 13:1&2 (321)

Asian Americans Rise Up: The Response to the Pew Report on The Rise of Asian Americans

#### Paul M. Ong 14:1 (30)

Asian American Pacific Islander Economic Justice Johanna Hester, Kim Geron, Tracy Lai and Paul M. Ong 14:1 (78)

Asian American Workers and Unions: Current and Future Opportunities for Organizing Asian American and Pacific Islander Workers

# Bill Imada 14:2 (77)

Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Excel in Business but Not without Risks

Andrew Ho 14:2 (91) Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders and Philanthropy in 2040

Alycia Cheng, Paul M. Ong and Melany De La Cruz-Viesca 14:2 (129) Revisiting works on Asian American wealth and inequality through Graphics

# LEGAL, POLITICAL, AND CIVIL RIGHTS ISSUES

volume : issue (page)

Karen Narasaki and June Han 2:1 (1) Asian American Civil Rights Advocacy and Research Agenda After 9/11

# Claire Jean Kim 2:1 (19)

Asian Americans are People of Color, Too...Aren't They? Cross-Racial Alliances and the Question of Asian American Political Identity

#### Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2:1 (48)

Checking Southeast Asian American Realities in Pan-Asian American Agendas

#### Rowena Robles 2:1 (77)

Articulating Race—Asian American Neoconservative Renditions of Equality: An Analysis of the Brian Ho Lawsuit

#### Paul Ong 2:1 (105)

Asian American Demographics and Civil Rights

S. Woo 2:2 (1) Vote to Empower Yourself, Stupid

James Dien Bui, Shirley Suet-ling Tang and Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2:2 (10) The Local/Global Politics of Boston's Viet-Vote

#### Tarry Hum 2:2 (20)

Asian Immigrant Settlements in New York City: Defining "Communities of Interest"

#### Janelle Wong 2:2 (49)

Getting Out the Vote among Asian Americans in Los Angeles County: The Effects of Phone Canvassing

Daniel Kikuo Ichinose 2:2 (67) Polling AAPI Voters

Glenn Magpantay 2:2 (87) Ensuring Asian American Access to Democracy in New York City

# Linda Trinh Võ 5:2 (1)

"Whose School District is This?": Vietnamese Americans and Coalitional Politics in Orange County, California

Paul Ong, Melany Dela Cruz-Viesca and Don Nakanishi 6:1 (1)

Awakening the New "Sleeping Giant"?: Asian American Political Engagement

Marguerite Ro and Wendy Ho 8:2 (1) Aligning Policy to the Mental Health Needs of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

#### Paul Ong and Albert Lee 8:2 (87)

Asian Americans and Redistricting: Empowering Through Electoral Boundaries

Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (1) Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander Data and Policy Needs in Civil Rights

# Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

S. Karthick Ramakrishnan, Jane Junn, Taeku Lee and Janelle Wong 9:1&2 (11) Bringing Asian American Voices to Policy Debates: Findings from the 2008 National Asian American Survey

#### Sangay Mishra 9:1&2 (21) Rights at Risk: South Asians in the Post-9/11 United States

#### Kohei Ishihara 9:1&2 (29)

An Agenda for Policy Change: Participatory Research and Data Collection by Southeast Asian Youth

Carson Eoyang 9:1&2 (37) Bamboo Ceilings in the Federal Service

Julia Liou, Catherine Porter and Thu Ouach 9:1&2 (43)

Policy Recommendations to Reduce Toxic Exposures for Nail Salon Workers

# Shirley Hune 9:1&2 (115)

Educational Data, Research Methods, Policies, and Practices that Matter for AAPIs

# Ariella Rotramel 10:2 (77)

We Make the Spring Rolls, They Make Their Own Rules: Filipina Domestic Workers' Fight for Labor Rights in New York City and Los Angeles

# Cindy Liou, Jeannie Choi and Ziwei Hu 11:1&2 (57)

Guestploitation: Examining Filipino Human-Trafficking Guest Worker Cases through a Culturally Competent Practitioner's Model

Paul Ong, Loan Le and Paula Daniels 11:1&2 (91)

Ethnic Variation in Environmental Attitudes and Opinion among Asian American Voters

Mitchell J. Chang, Mike Hoa Nguyen and Kapua L. Chandler 13:1&2 (295) Can Data Disaggregation Resolve Blind Spots in Policy Making? Examining a Case for Native Hawaiians

Christine Chen, James S. Lai, Karthick Ramakrishnan and Alton Wang 14:1 (162) From Citizens to Elected Representatives: The Political Trajectory of Asian American Pacific Islanders by 2040

#### Prema Kurien 15:1&2 (85)

South Asian Migration, Settlement, and Sociopolitical Incorporation on the North American West Coast

Jen Tsen Kwok and Juliet Pietsch 15:1&2 (109)

The Political Representation of Asian-Australian Populations since the End of White Australia

# **MENTAL HEALTH**

volume : issue (page)

Hongtu Chen, Elizabeth Kramer, Teddy Chen, Jianping Chen and Henry Chung 3:2 (13) **The Bridge Program: A Model for Delivering Mental Health Services to Asian Americans through Primary Care** 

Marguerite Ro and Wendy Ho 8:2 (1) Aligning Policy to the Mental Health Needs of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders

Frederick Leong and Zornitsa Kalibatseva 8:2 (21) Comparative Effectiveness Research on Asian American Mental Health: Review and Recommendations

Phillip Akutsu, Garyn Tsuru and Joyce Chu 8:2 (39)

Pre-Intake Attrition or Non-Attendance of Intake Appointments at an Ethnic-Specific Mental Health Program for Asian American Children and Adolescents

# **MODEL MINORITY**

volume : issue (page)

# Peter Nien-chu Kiang 2:1 (48) Checking Southeast Asian American Realities in Pan-Asian American Agendas

Lisa Sun-Hee Park and David Naguib Pellow 3:2 (45) Making the Invisible Visible: Asian American/Pacific Islander Workers in Silicon Valley Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Kathy Lemon Osterling and Qingwen Xu 3:2 (85) **The Risk of Timing Out: Welfare-to-Work Services to Asian Immigrants and Refugees** 

Arthur Sakamoto, Hyeyoung Woo and Keng-Loong Yap 4:1 (13)

Are Native-born Asian Americans Less Likely To Be Managers? Further Evidence on the Glass-ceiling Hypothesis

Jeremy Wu and Carson Eoyang 4:1 (39) Asian Pacific American Senior Executives in the Federal Government

Laurent Tao, Jini Han and Ami Shah 4:1 (81)

# Measuring State-Level Asian American and Pacific Islander Health Disparities: The Case of Illinois

James Diego Vigil, Tomson Nguyen and Jesse Cheng 4:2 (1)

Asian Americans on the Streets: Strategies for Prevention and Intervention

Anh-Luu Huynh-Hohnbaum 4:2 (45) The Role of the Family in Asian American Juvenile Delinquency

David Tokiharu Mayeda, Lisa Pasko and Meda Chesney-Lind 4:2 (69) "You got to do so much to actually make it": Gender, Ethnicity, and Samoan Youth in Hawai'i

Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95) Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

Su Yeong Kim, Aprile Benner, Rena Mae Nalani Takushi, Kathleen Ongbongan, Donna Dennerlein and Deborah Spencer 6:1 (11) "It's like we're just renting over here": The Pervasive Experiences of Discrimination of Filipino Immigrant Youth Gang Members in Hawai'i Robyn Greenfield Matloff, Angela Lee, Roland Tang and Doug Brugge 6:1 (31) The Obesity Epidemic in Chinese American Youth?: A Literature Review and Pilot Study

Jeanne Shimatsu, Eric Wat and Camillia Lui 6:1 (43)

Sex and Alcohol on the College Campus: An Assessment of HIV-Risk Behaviors among AAPI College Students

#### Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83)

Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

Richard L. Wagoner and Anthony S. Lin 7:2 (33)

Retention and Matriculation Obstacles and Opportunities for Southeast Asian Community College Transfer Students

#### Jillian Liesemeyer 7:2 (59)

"Greasy Grinds" and "Quasi-Robots": Rhetoric of Exclusions against Jewish and Asian American Students in American Universities

#### Oiyan A. Poon 7:2 (83)

AAPIs in the College Access Debate: A Case of Generational and Communication Gaps in the AAPI Education Agenda

Shirley Hune and Jeomja Yeo 8:1 (1)

How Do Pacific Islanders Fare in U.S. Education? : A Look Inside Washington State Public Schools with a Focus on Samoans

#### Yang Sao Xiong 8:1 (17)

State-Mandated Language Classification: A Study of Hmong American Students' Access to College-Preparatory Curricula

# Yingyi Ma 8:1 (43)

Model Minority, Model for Whom? An Investigation of Asian American Students in Science/Engineering Van Ta, Puihan Chao and Joseph Keawe'aimoku Kaholokula 8:2 (63)

# Cultural Identity and Conceptualization of Depression among Native Hawaiian Women

Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

Carson Eoyang 9:1&2 (37) Bamboo Ceilings in the Federal Service

Karen Umemoto and Earl Hishinuma 9:1&2 (230)

Policy Recommendations to Prevent Youth Violence and Substance Abuse and Foster Positive Youth Development among Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander Adolescents

Daphne Kwok and Ryann Tanap 13:1&2 (91)

Are Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders Age Fifty and over Financially Secure?

Chhandara Pech, Jenny Chhea and Paul M. Ong 13:1&2 (103) Diversity and Disparity in Home Equity among Asian Americans

#### Jacob S. Rugh 13:1&2 (149)

Painting the Whole Picture: Foreclosure Rates among Asian American Ethnic Groups in Orlando, Florida, and Phoenix, Arizona

Rita Pin Ahrens and Souvan Lee 14:1 (49)

No Data, No Justice: Moving beyond the Model Minority Myth in K–12 Education

Leilani Matasaua Pimentel and Neil Horikoshi 14:1 (66)

Educational Opportunity and the Missing Minority in Higher Education: Changing the National Narrative of Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders by 2040

# SEXUAL POLITICS AND IDENTITIES

volume : issue (page)

Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

Glenn D. Magpantay 14:2 (33) The Future of the LGBTQ Asian American and Pacific Islander Community in 2040

#### WELFARE

volume : issue (page)

#### Grace Yoo 1:1 (85)

The Fight to Save Welfare for Low-Income Older Asian Immigrants: The Role of National Asian American Organizations

Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Kathy Lemon Osterling and Qingwen Xu 3:2 (85) The Risk of Timing Out: Welfare-to-Work Services to Asian Immigrants and Refugees

Evelyn Blumenberg, Lily Song and Paul Ong 5:2 (55)

Surveying Southeast Asian Welfare Participants: Examples, Challenges, and Future Directions

Julian Chun-Chung Chow, Grace Yoo and Catherine Vu 5:2 (77)

Welfare Reform and the Delivery of Welfare-to-Work Programs to AAPIs: What Works?

# YOUTH

volume : issue (page)

James Diego Vigil, Tomson Nguyen and Jesse Cheng 4:2 (1)

Asian Americans on the Streets: Strategies for Prevention and Intervention

#### Thao Le and Judy Wallen 4:2 (15)

Youth Delinquency: Self-Reported Rates and Risk Factors of Cambodian, Chinese, Lao/Mien, and Vietnamese Youth

Anh-Luu Huynh-Hohnbaum 4:2 (45) The Role of the Family in Asian American Juvenile Delinquency

David Tokiharu Mayeda, Lisa Pasko and Meda Chesney-Lind 4:2 (69)

"You got to do so much to actually make it": Gender, Ethnicity, and Samoan Youth in Hawai'i

Isami Arifuku, Delores Peacock and Caroline Glesmann 4:2 (95)

Profiling Incarcerated Asian and Pacific Islander Youth: Statistics Derived from California Youth Authority Administrative Data

Su Yeong Kim, Aprile Benner, Rena Mae Nalani Takushi, Kathleen Ongbongan, Donna Dennerlein and Deborah Spencer 6:1 (11)

"It's like we're just renting over here": The Pervasive Experiences of Discrimination of Filipino Immigrant Youth Gang Members in Hawai'i

Robyn Greenfield Matloff, Angela Lee, Roland Tang and Doug Brugge 6:1 (31) The Obesity Epidemic in Chinese American Youth?: A Literature Review and Pilot Study

Patricia Espiritu Halagao, Allyson Tintiangco-Cubales and Joan May Cordova 7:1 (1) Critical Review of K-12 Filipina/o American Curriculum

Leena Neng Her 7:1 (25)

When Is a Student an English Learner?: An Ethnographic Account of When Students and Educators Invoke the Institutional Identity "English Language Learner"

# Phitsamay Sychitkokhong Uy 7:1 (83)

Asian American Dropouts: A Case Study of Vietnamese and Chinese High School Students in a New England Urban School District

#### Yang Sao Xiong 8:1 (17)

State-Mandated Language Classification: A Study of Hmong American Students' Access to College-Preparatory Curricula

#### Phillip Akutsu, Garyn Tsuru and Joyce Chu 8:2 (39)

Pre-Intake Attrition or Non-Attendance of Intake Appointments at an Ethnic-Specific Mental Health Program for Asian American Children and Adolescents

# Ben de Guzman and Alice Hom 9:1&2 (4)

Crossing Intersections: Challenges Facing Asian American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander and Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender Youth: Exploring Issues and Recommendations

#### Kohei Ishihara 9:1&2 (29)

An Agenda for Policy Change: Participatory Research and Data Collection by Southeast Asian Youth

#### Jacob Cohen and OiYan Poon 9:1&2 (143)

Charter School "Miracle"?: Youth Participatory Action Research and Education Reform in Post-Katrina New Orleans

#### Shao-Chee Sim 9:1&2 (184)

Childhood Obesity in the Asian American and Pacific Islander Communities: Critical Data Needs and Research Priorities

#### Karen Umemoto and Earl Hishinuma 9:1&2 (230)

Policy Recommendations to Prevent Youth Violence and Substance Abuse and Foster Positive Youth Development among Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander Adolescents

#### Tracy Lachica Buenavista 10:1 (101)

Citizenship at a Cost: Undocumented Asian Youth Perceptions and the Militarization of Immigration

Sherry Shao Fen Huang and Loretta Young Au 12:1&2 (161) Setting Up a Medical Home for Chinese Immigrant Families with Children with Special Health Care Needs: A Step-Wise Approach

#### Vernon Loke and Laura Choi 13:1&2 (45)

Increasing Youth Financial Capability: A Subsample Analysis of Asian American and Pacific Islander Participants in the MyPath Savings Initiative